
From: Gary Tamura
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade Bill
Date: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 8:10:07 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

NO WAY ON CAP AND TRADE!  And, DEQ has no business in implementing this trash bill!  Start supporting
agriculture for once before we are all out of business!

Sincerely,

Gary Tamura
3711 Massee Grade Rd
Hood River, OR 97031
g.tamura@hotmail.com


